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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
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2019-2020 
Official Calendar

Please contact Mrs. Bergman with any 

questions. She can be reached by 

telephone at 989-773-9889 or by email at 

lbergman@renaissancepsa.com



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d49abae29abfa7-carnival


An iRide bus is going to be available during the carnival Friday evening! 

 

EVERYONE WHO RIDES THE SHUTTLE WILL BE ENTERED TO WIN A 

$20 ROBAIRE'S GIFT CERTIFICATE! 

 

The shuttle is scheduled to run every 15 minutes between the Baptist 

Church parking lot (1802 E High St.) and the school from 5:15pm-7:45pm. 

We cannot park on the lawn (even if the snow melts) so please plan 

accordingly. The more families that ride the shuttle, the less congested 

the parking lot becomes. 

 

We very much appreciate everyone's help with this!





Spring Book Fair!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508 

084aa4a829a4f94-spring 

Cashiers are still needed! You can  

sign up to volunteer to help by using 

this link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084aa4a829a4f94-spring
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084aa4a829a4f94-spring


 
RPSA is excited to offer a Summer RAMS Camp to our students 

currently in Kindergarten through 5th grade. The summer of 2019 is 
shorter than the past few years, therefore we have a smaller 

window to offer RAMS Camp. However, we are still excited to pack 
those four weeks with a ton of fun and learning! 

Renaissance RAMS Camp

*Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 3:00pm $30.00 weekly or $10.00 per day 
*Full 4 Week Summer Camp $120.00 
*Camp will run in two, 2 week sessions 
          July 8-18th 
          July 29 - August 8th 
*Child Care hours have been extended this year! 
           Morning child care (M-Th) 7:30-9:00am $3.00 per day 
           Afternoon child care (M-Th) 3:00-5:30pm $5.00 per day 
*Breakfast, Lunch, and Snack provided daily 
*All Campers receive a RAMS Camp t-shirt* 
*Weekly Field Trips (including one extended day trip) 

Quick Camp Facts

To hold a spot in RAMS Camp, you must complete the following form 
and return it to school. Full payment or a deposit of your first two 

weeks’ payment is due upon receipt. Payment for all before and after 
child care is due at least one week in advance. Students will be 

accepted on a first come, first served basis. 
 

If you have any question, please contact Mrs. Nix at 
mnix@renaissancepsa.com. 

Registering For Camp



Renaissance RAMS Camp
RAMS Camp Registration Form 
 
Full Payment or a deposit of your first two weeks’ payment is due to 
hold your child’s spot at RAMS Camp. Please complete the form 
and return to school with payment no later than June 7, 2019. 
 
Please complete one form per student 
 
 
Student: ______________________________________________ 
 
Current grade level: _____________________________________ 
 

*Scholarships are available to help cover both tuition and transportation. 
Inquire with Mrs. Bergman or Mrs. Nix.



Summer Camp at CMU!
Summer Camps at CMU are now open! These camps offer amazing 
opportunities to the students in our community! 
 
You can register by clicking on the Summer 2019 image below:. 

https://www.cmich.edu/stemed/families/Pages/Summer%20Camps.aspx
https://www.cmich.edu/stemed/families/Pages/Summer%20Camps.aspx


 Join us at Texas Roadhouse 

as we support RPSA! 

   

Texas Roadhouse offers this 

event to multiple schools in 

the community. The school 

with the most customers 

wins free entrees for the 

teaching staff. :) 

 

This is a PTO 

sponsored event.

Rams Night Out at Texas Roadhouse!











Central Michigan University 

"March to College" 

for Eighth Grade Students 

4/12/19 





Athletics
  
Uniforms: 
Please wash and return your uniforms to Mr. McCausey as 
soon as possible. At this time, ALL uniforms from all sports at 
Renaissance should be turned in. Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
Scholarship Fulfillment: 
This year, as all of our student-athlete families know, we 
introduced a new policy for scholarship athletes.  Those 
families that received a scholarship for their student-athlete 
were required to volunteer at a home athletic event to fulfill the 
scholarship.  Those families that did not fulfill their obligation 
will be required to pay the remainder of the athletics fee 
balance.  Those notices will be sent home after spring break. 
 Any unpaid balances will result in the student-athlete not being 
able to participate in future athletics opportunities at 
Renaissance until the balance is paid in full. 
 
Save the Date: May 2nd @5:30PM: 8th grade Basketball 
players vs Family/Friends. Please join us as we cheer on our 
players!  
 
 
 



8th Grade Vs Families Basketball Game! 

RPSA is having a "Senior Night" basketball game on May 

2nd! Our 8th grade basketball players will have the 

opportunity to  compete against their family and friends! 

 

Everyone is invited to what should prove to be a fun 

event for the entire school family! 

 

There will be concessions and a 3 point Contest during 

halftime! Tip-off at 5:30PM 

 

Admission costs: 

$2 per student 

$3 per adult 

(or a max of $10 for a family) 

 

Please contact Dennis Egan at 313-580-8181 or Mrs. 

Papenfus at spapenfus@renaissancepsa.com if you want 

to be a student or  parent/guardian player! 

 

Click on the following link to check out the promotional 

video created by one of our 8th grade basketball players:

8th Grade Vs Families 
Basketball Game!

https://drive.google.com/open?id=13znio5DapYTCXY4Yh7DyHEmHjlUrTzII

